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Note to File 
 

 
To: Distribution list 
 

Re: EA1617-01, Tłı̨chǫ All-season Road (TASR) – updated Report of 
Environmental Assessment. 

On March 29, 2018 the Review Board issued its Report of Environmental Assessment and 
Reasons for Decision.  The Review Board has provided an updated Report of Environmental 
Assessment to correct errors with the bulleted lists found in Appendix A.  This includes 
corrections to measures: 

• 5-2, part 2; 
• 7-1 and 7-2; 
• 8-1; 
• 9-1 and 9-3; 
• 10-1, part 2 and 3; and, 
• 14-2. 

 
The Review Board’s project lead for EA1617-01, the Tłı̨chǫ All-season Road, is Simon 
Toogood, Environmental Assessment Officer. Simon can be reached at (867) 766-7053 or by 
email at stoogood@reviewboard.ca .   
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